Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan

Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 - James Ranch Unit DI2 #193H (API: 30-015-43368)
Attachments: Initial C-141 JRU DI2 1-4-19.pdf

Good Afternoon,

Attached is the initial C-141 detailing the release event at the referenced facility. As always, thank you for your
feedback. Call us with any questions and have a good weekend.

Respectfully,

Amy C- Ruth

Delaware Basin Division

Environmental Coordinator
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380
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This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or
action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited.

From: Foust, Bryan

Sent: Saturday, January 05, 2019 8:48 AM

To: Mike EMNRD Bratcher; robert.hamlet@state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: jim.griswold@state.nm.us; Littrell, Kyle; Sanders, Toady; McSpadden, Wes; Ruth, Amy
Subject: Release notification - James Ranch Unit DI2 #193H (API: 30-015-43368)

Good morning, this is sent as notification of a release of fluids at the referenced facility greater than 25 barrels. The
source of the release has been stopped and standing fluids recovered. Details will be provided with an initial form c-141.
Please call with any questions.

Thank you,
Bryan Foust
XTO Energy
432-266-2663



